

LSP Systems Work Group
Minutes from 4-23-20 meeting

Members present: Linda Kennedy, Ian Chan, Marlene Forney, Tom Stough, Jessica Herrera, Tim Ream, Ward Smith, Steve Hunt, Amy Carbonaro, Melissa Taylor.

Recording Location:

https://cccconfer.zoom.us/rec/play/v5AlcLio_z83S4GWtASDCqQsW9S_Kais0CIMq_IEyh2zVCR_RYVuIuNeMXNrR4dVTMcWHdmsNeH6XIngRg?continueMode=true&_x_zm_rtaid=n3gVnaF7T_SKvmMOohKgJw.1588014041391.cfe6a01b792f002b4d1bcc28bbf8079b&_x_zm_rhtaid=630

1. Alma and Primo and you in quarantine (Steve)

Tom Stough- Oxnard reports that Ventura has been able to provide chromebooks to students. Ward-Orange Coast College reports that OCC has configured their Alma for physical delivery through the mail and digitization requests.

2. Call for Experts in Field (Amy)

As we enter a new phase for our LSP project we want to identify experts or superusers within our groups for mutual advice and assistance. Volunteers are being solicited, please consider volunteering in an area that you are interested in or have expertise in.

We discussed doing lunchtime webinars like the Analytics work group did. Ward has been working on something like this. We will make a Google Doc to start collecting questions for this workshop and work on an announcement to send out, possibly modeled on the one that Analytics sent out.

3. Further look at our [Data Privacy Issues in Alma and Primo: recommendations on best practices](#) (All)

We will send out an email with a link to edit this document, please review and comment by Tuesday, April 28th. A final version will be sent out on Thursday April 30 for your approval. We want to show this to the LSP Governance group at their May 1st meeting.

Ward shared how for their kiosk PCs in the library he hid sign-in options for Primo with CSS and limited the search scope to only course reserves and library physical resources. ([Link to OCC Primo with restricted search scope](#))

Tim discussed problems and issues with dealing with campus IT; how to get them to do things the library needs.

4. Work Group liaison reports (All)

Tim has been attending the Cataloging work group. Steve has been attending the Acq/ERM work group.

Next Meeting of the Systems Work Group will be Thursday, May 28th at 1:00pm.